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I endorse the Motor Traders Association of NSW submission for changes to the NSW workers 
compensation as a Franchised Motor Dealer in NSW 
that include the Association managing the premiums and injured employees of the Motor Industry for a 
variety of reasons that would be set out in their submission but also to reduce the excessive premium 
paid by the NSW Motor Industry compared with that of interstate premiums and the better management of 
the employee based on the experience we have had by poor case management for the benifit of both the 
employeee and the employer  
As an example the MTA did a substantial study and prepared an application to be the motor industry 
Workers compensation administrator that revealed at that time it could give an employer a minimum 30% 
reduction on the premiums at that time also being industry specific have better and sustainable outcomes 
for all concerned  
 


